
 
 

Nationwide Foam joins ERA and launches International EPDM Recycling Campaign  

 

 

Framingham, MA – March 10, 2009 

 

Nationwide Foam, Inc recently joined forces with the EPDM Recycling Association, 

ERA. To offer recycling options for EPDM (ethylene propylene diene monomer) rubber 

roof coatings.  This EPDM recycling option will be immediately available throughout 

North America and, as a Certified Roofing Foam Recycler, Nationwide Foam’s recycling 

option is Leadership in Energy and Environmental Design (L.E.E.D.) point eligible. 

 

“Nationwide Foam is pleased to join the ERA organization and to continue our long 

history of developing recycling solutions for complex deconstruction materials” said 

Greg Conigliaro, President of Nationwide Foam.  “By combining EPDM recycling 

options with our current options for recycling rigid foam insulation, we are positioned as 

the only full service North American waste handling company for the roofing industry.” 

 

Nationwide Foam, Inc.: 

 

Nationwide Foam, Inc. (NFI) is North America’s largest foam insulation board and 

EPDM recycler.  Collecting and hauling used Expanded Polystyrene (EPS), Extruded 

Polystyrene (XEPS), PolyIsocyanurate (ISO), and Composite (COMP) board foam as 

well as EPDM Membrane directly from tear-off roofing jobsites avoids the necessity of 

placing all of these non-biodegradable and bulky products in local landfills.   

 

The company is headquartered in Framingham Massachusetts, and can be contacted at 

NationwideFoam.com or at 1.888.820.2760. 

 

Nationwide Foam is a member of NRCA, NERCA, CRCA and the  

ERA – EPDM Recycling Association. 

 

 

Contact:  Rod Pfannenstiel, 888.820.2760 
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